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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 
 
As part of planned maintenance at Gosford East Public School, 4 trees will be removed due to 
the tree roots damaging the surrounding areas. 
 
Three trees will be removed next to Building G, a general learning block, during the upcoming 
Spring School Holiday period.   
 
An additional tree will be removed outside of school hours on a weekend midway through 
Term 4, 2024. This tree is in front of the support unit block, Building B.   
 
To replace the trees removed, 4 native trees will be planted on school grounds during these 
works.  
 
The NSW Department of Education manages trees on school sites in accordance with our Tree 
Management Guidelines and the provisions of the Transport and Infrastructure State 
Environment Planning Policies. These policies allow for pruning and/or removal of trees as 
exempt development in instances where the trees pose a risk to human health or safety or 
damage to infrastructure.    
 
The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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